
Dear Sir/Madam,
 
 I would like to support the bill proposed by Senator John Madigan to remove medicare
funding for sex selection abortions.
 
Medicare funding in my opinion should only focus on health and medical procedures.
 
As a taxpayer I cannot understand why we would be required to fund aborting an
unborn child because of cultural or personal preference.
 
Thank you for considering my submission.
 
Kind Regards,
 
23rd April 2013




